
US 92 from Schalamar Creek Drive to west of SR 570 (Polk Parkway) 449233-1

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Limits Schalamar

Creek Drive to
west of SR 570
(Polk Parkway)

Project Start Early 2025
City Auburndale

Lakeland
County Polk
Road US 92
Construction
Cost

$2.6 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Sandra Mancil
863-519-4116
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation began a resurfacing
project on US 92 (East Memorial Boulevard), from Schalamar Creek
Drive to west of SR 570 (Polk Parkway), on January 6, 2025. This
pavement only project includes milling and resurfacing of the
roadway. Lane closures are currently restricted to the nighttime
hours of 9 p.m. to 6 a.m. 


